
From: Craig Marshall/Cubensis [mailto:cubensis.craig@verizon.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2007 11:07 PM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C. 
Subject: Oppose Sunrise Powerlink Project 
I want to state my opposition to the Sunrise Powerlink Project. Nothing should be built that defaces the 
Anza-Borrego State Park. There are known alternatives to this horrid proposal, and they should be 
utilized. 
  
Craig Marshall 
1903 Carnegie Ln #7 
Redondo Beach, CA 90278 
 


